TUNBRIDGE SELECTBOARD MEETING
JULY 25, 2017 - 6:00 P.M.
TUNBRIDGE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING

Present: Gary Mullen, Mike McPhetres, Rodney Hoyt, Jackie Higgins, Don Angolano, Laura
and Jimmie Lee, Daniel Ruddell and Greg Russ

Meeting called to order 6:15 p.m.
No changes to agenda.

Approved minutes. Approved Orders and Payroll
Highway Department:

Laura and Jimmie Lee forta Swayze Road came in to express their concerns with water
run-off issues. Selectboard will do a site visit at the August 14 Selectboard meeting.

New Business:
Don Angolano — Website — Discussion of process and how information will be

submitted. Jackie will email Listers, Auditors, Town Clerk, Town Treasurer and School on how
to submit information.

Greg Russ and Daniel Rudell — Belknap Culvert Replacement — Grant must be
submitted by August 15, 2017. Jackie will work with Mary Russ on Grant submission.

Reviewed Dog incident reports from DangColson.

Approved Belly Up LLC. Liquor Permit.
Old Business:

Gary made motion to adjourn at 8:20 p.m. Mike second. So moved.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jackie Higgins
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